POST- UND TELEGRAPHENDIREKTION

fur Oberdsterreich und Salzburg in Linz

PDZL. 10 242 ~ 5 /65 Linz, am 17 February 1965

Mr., Wayne Heinen

126 Linwcod Ave

@rehard Park N .Y,
Ua L4 e A.v

Jear Sir,

We acknowledge the receipt of your reception - report of

1 February 1965
and 1nform you that you 1lstened to our station

OEP 33 ~ 13 -848kC/s
having been in operation with New YVork.

As this is a commercial service, we request to refrain
from communicating te us any pertinent observations in
the future.

Yours truly

(Dipl.Ing.Leitner)

Austrian Post- and Telegraph
Adminigstration Lingz



